
Daily Announcements 
Linn-Mar High School 

Wednesday, February 21, 2024 
 

It’s  time to think about Prom!   The annual Z102.9’s Gown Town will be held THIS Sunday, 
February 25th from 12 – 3 PM at the Kirkwood Linn County Regional Center on Boyson Road in 
Hiawatha.  
Z102.9’s Gown Town is a 100% FREE opportunity for high school students to come select a prom 
dress, shoes, or an accessory for their prom night! To learn more, please check out our website 
at: https://www.kzia.com/z102-9s-gown-town/  

 
CLUBS 
 
Congratulations to Dr. Gustason for being FBLA's Administrator of the Month for February! Dr. G. 
has been a great help for FBLA by dealing with logistics throughout the school year! Also, 
congratulations to Xavier LaTour for being FBLA's Student of the Month for February! Xavier has 
shown dedication to FBLA by regularly participating in meetings! Winners receive a free dinner 
coupon for Texas Roadhouse! 

 
The date for the Spring Fling will be Saturday March 23rd from 8-10:30pm in the HS Main Gym.  
Approved Guests WILL be allowed at this dance.  In order to bring a Guest that does NOT attend 
Linn-Mar, you must complete and turn on a Guest Permission forms.  These forms are available 
now in the Counselors Office.  Pick one up today.     
 

SPORTS  
Congratulations to the LM Varsity Esports Team Rocket League for making it to state.  The team 
will travel to Marshalltown this Thursday the 22nd as they will be competing in the state playoffs 
for High School Esports. 
  

NEWS from the COUNSELING OFFICE  
 
IMPORTANT for AP Students:  If your class started 2nd Semester you need to declare 
“yes” in the College Board website and pay your $89 exam fee in order to take the 
exam.  The payment portal opens for 2nd semester on February 16th and remains 
open until March 4th, 2024. 
 
Also, be sure to visit Xello weekly for new scholarship opportunities. There are 
currently  local scholarships available for you to apply today! Don’t miss out on this 
great opportunity to lessen the cost of tuition! Scholarship deadlines are fast 
approaching.  

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.kzia.com%2Fz102-9s-gown-town%2F&data=05%7C02%7CHHeater%40linnmar.k12.ia.us%7Cba6ca2e3cc174097361108dc210ff999%7Cc45d64432b0c41d38b11963ef5cfbeb3%7C1%7C0%7C638421599719278393%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=syLGCYp4WhxhJedJatx4M%2FmgA43jyUtn66%2BEvW9AP6o%3D&reserved=0


 
College Rep visits this week: 
A Rep from the Colleges listed below will be at Linn-Mar to meet with any students 
who has questions, or interest in learning more.  Stop by the Counselors Office to get 
a pass to visit. 
 
Visits planned for this week are: 

 

Friday 2/23 

University of Northern Iowa (UNI)  1:00pm CCC 

 

Don’t forget to follow the Counselors Office on Instagram, @linnmarhscounseling to get updates 
on all of the events happening in the College & Career Center. 
 
 
Just a few reminders from the Dean's Office  
 
Students must have a current 2023-2024 LMHS parking tag to park on campus during the school 
day. 
 
All students with parking tags must park in their designated parking lot to avoid getting a $25.00 
parking violation. Tags must be displayed at all times. 
 
Students parking off campus are NOT allowed to park in the following locations. 
LRC/Compass 
Excelsior Middle School 
Indian Creek Elementary 
Apartment parking lots across the street 
Local businesses in the area 
 
Students parking on the street please do not block driveways or fire hydrants or you will get 
ticketed by the Marion Police dept. 
 


